
EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR’S REPORT 

DECEMBER, 2020 

 

Public Hearing & Board Meeting 

Thursday December 10, 2020 

Public Hearing 7:00 p.m. 

Board Meeting 7:30 p.m. 

 

ADMINISTRATION 

The primary purpose of Thursday’s meeting is to conduct the required Truth in Taxation public hearing for the 

2020 Tax Levy, adopt the 2020 Tax Levy Ordinance, and the Ordinance that provides direction to the Will and 

Cook County Clerks related to the 2020 Tax Levy. Both ordinances have been provided, and if anyone has 

questions about either document, they can contact me directly. 

 

I have contacted the Park District’s Legal Counsel to determine how long we would need to leave the floor open 

for the public hearing in the event no members of the public request attendance. Pending legal opinion, we may 

simply move to the Regular Board Meeting. 

 

Typical of this early December meeting is that it is shortened in detail since the Park Board just met at the end 

of November. We will have a Treasurer’s Report, but whether we have an Accounts Payable Report is yet to be 

determined. 

 

I will also provide brief oral reviews of all Park District committees. 

 

Dave Macek has a LWSR Foundation meeting and will not be able to attend our December Board Meeting. If 

any other Board Members are unable to attend, please contact me at your earliest convenience. 

 

The public hearing and Tax Levy adoption is required, and the necessary filing of certified ordinance 

documents must be completed by December 30, 2020 to ensure normal tax distributions for the upcoming fiscal 

year. 

 

Respectfully submitted: 

Jim Randall 

Executive Director 

 


